
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Susi Lampe, IaCMC, IaCFO – City Clerk 

DATE OF MEETING: November 6, 2023 

ITEM TITLE: Election Information 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Once the City receives the results of the November 7, 2023, election, the winner of the At-Large 2 council 
seat must be sworn in within 10 days. This person will then finish out the remaining term of that seat.  

All the rest of the City Council seats that were on the election ballot will need to be sworn in later, but 
prior to noon on Tuesday, January 2, 2024. In past practice, those individuals were sworn in at the first 
meeting in December with the understanding they would not officially take their seats until January. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

This item is just for information. 

 


